



Dear Mayor and Town Councillors,

Churches Together in Swaffham and District are holding a Town Festival of Carols on Thursday 12th December at 7:00pm at the Parish Church. The Dereham Salvation Army Band will be playing and we will donate the collection equally between The Merle Body Centre and EACH. We would be delighted to see as many of you as can attend. If you could let me have numbers we will ensure seats are reserved for you. My telephone no is and email address is

Yours sincerely

Muinton

Pauline Winlow (Secretary for Churches Together)